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As a childminder my own child is at home self-isolating, can I continue to childmind?

The Actions for Early Years and Childcare Providers guidance gives clear guidance for childminders with a household member self-isolating due to contact with a confirmed case of COVID19. This is copied below for information: - 

This advice applies where a childminder usually looks after children in their own home, and where a childminder’s household member is self-isolating.

If this is:
· only as a result of coming into contact with a positive case
· the household member is not showing symptoms of coronavirus
· the household member does not require a test

The childminder can continue to provide childcare at their registered setting. The childminder should ensure they keep open communication with parents and carers of children attending the setting about the self-isolation.

The household member who is self-isolating must not have any contact with the children being cared for in the setting. For example, the person isolating must use a separate bathroom where possible. If the person self-isolating has to use a shared bathroom or other communal areas, these must be thoroughly cleaned after every use.

The childminder must:
· comply with health and safety law, which requires a risk assessment. The risk assessment must demonstrate that the provision of childcare in their setting is safe and aligns with the system of controls. further guidance can be found on cleaning in non-healthcare settings outside the home 
· put in place proportionate control measures - for more information on what is required of employers in relation to health and safety risk assessments, please see annex A of the guidance for schools 

The childminder should:
· thoroughly review their health and safety risk assessment
· have active arrangements in place to monitor that the controls are effective, working as planned, and updated appropriately (for example when any issues are identified, or when there are changes in public health advice)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Further guidance on risk assessments and keeping children and staff safe can be found in the section on infection prevention and system of controls

Please also see the flowchart for providers attached to this email
